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PRESS RELEASE 
Thursday 25th February 2021

20 new street trees for Whitstable
Whitstable is known for its beaches, local shops and restaurants. Over the years its popularity as a place to live and visit has grown, and as any local will tell you, this has put pressure on parking and seen an increase in gap developments. A trend in many urban environments which is seeing the loss of more and more gardens front and back, in order to create parking and even build houses where there is access. All contributing to less precious green space for wildlife and people. 
Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership (KSCP) have been seeking ways to offset at least some of these factors where possible. In 2018 we planted 12 trees on Valkyrie Avenue; this winter 20 more trees went in. It may not sound like a lot, but unlike tree planting in the countryside, which KSCP delivers annually in much larger numbers, street trees are more difficult to place and significantly more expensive. The trees alone are over £200 each! So, we really appreciated the funding contributions and support of a number of organisations and individuals who made it possible; Whitstable Improvement Trust, Gorrell Ward Councillors Kenny, Caffery and Cornnel, Canterbury City Council and Kent County Council’s Highways Soft Landscaping team. 

The last 9 trees to go in, were planted this week beside Whitstable’s Health Centre on Westgate Terrace. A mix of hawthorn, rowan and field maple trees, which are great for wildlife as they blossom in spring providing food for pollinators and their berries provide food for birds in the autumn. Not to mention nesting sites and habitat for a range of other species. Eleven birch have been planted nearby and more trees were planted on Genista and Shearwater Avenues. Each will contribute towards CO2 reduction, add shade during heatwaves and make our urban spaces healthier more attractive places to live.    

Residents along Westgate Terrace were very pleased to see the trees. Diane Comley, the KSCP officer who oversaw the project said, ‘One lovely resident was so keen he wanted to come and help plant but sadly due to Covid circumstances he wasn’t able to. However, he has already watered the trees to make sure they do well.’ The trees now belong to KCC Highways who will maintain the trees into the future.
We can all do our bit for nature by keeping out gardens green and planting for pollinators wherever we can, including on our windowsills.  If you would like to donate to our street trees initiative please contact the Whitstable Improvement Trust, 5a Oxford Street, Whitstable, CT5 1DB. 

For further details please contact Kentish Stour on 03000410900 or email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk 

Photo attachments:  
1. Getting the trees in  2. Finishing touches  3.  Trees done  (no names of contractors provided)
Mobile contact: 07740 185223 Diane Comley - Senior Partnership Officer
�





Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership


KCC Highways Office


4 Javelin Way


Henwood


Ashford


Kent TN24 8AD


Tel: 03000 410 900


� HYPERLINK mailto:kentishstour@kent.gov.uk ��kentishstour@kent.gov.uk�


� HYPERLINK http://www.kentishstour.org.uk ��www.kentishstour.org.uk�











